
01926 339138 

Admin2622@welearn365.com 
Newsletter 13 

Friday 8th December 2023 

Convention on the Rights of  the Child 

Article 14: Freedom of Thought, Belief and Religion 

On Wednesday, Reception 
performed their Nativity to 
lots of very proud parents 
and carers.  The show was 

fantastic! 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

All of the children 
spoke with         

confidence, sang 
beautifully and 

remembered their 
dance steps. 

The show was full of 
magical , memorable  

moments. 



 



 



 



Once the          
performance was 

over, families      
enjoyed  festive    
refreshments          

together. 

Thank you to all the 
adults who came to 
the Nativity and the 
adults who rehearsed 

with the children. 



Y2 are participating in Leam Tree Fest 
again this year.  Each class has decorated 

a Christmas tree as part of the festival 
which takes place in All Saints Parish 

Church. For more details, see the poster 
on the next page. 

Convention on the Rights of  the Child 

Article 31: Leisure, Play and Culture. 







 

 

Lots of children have entered the County 
Council’s road safety poster competition.  

Here are some of the lovely poster designs 
that pupils have created.  The aim of the 

posters is to teach a child or young person 
to wait on the pavement for a clear road 

before crossing.  Well done to all our      
entrants. 

Convention on the Rights of  the Child 

Article 29: Goals of Education 



 

 

 



Last week, Kittiwakes performed a fact-filled assembly all about 
World War One.  Pupils explained why young men decided to enlist 

to fight in the war and what life during the conflict was like for   
ordinary people. Well done, Kittiwakes. 

Convention on the Rights of  the Child 

Article 29: Goals of Education 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet our truly fantastic cleaning team who work so hard to keep 
school spick-and-span.  Christmas is a particularly busy time for the 
team as they have to put up and take down the stage in the school 

hall several times to meet the needs of each performance.   

Thank you Kamaljit, Ramandeep, David, Harbans and Natalia for all 
your hard work! 











Monday 11th December Reception, Y1 and Y2 visit Warwick Arts’ Centre to watch 
“The Gruffalo.” 

Tuesday 12th December Christmas crafts for Y1 and Y2 families. 

Wednesday 13th December Y1 and Y2 carol concert at 9.30am. 

Thursday 14th December Y3 and Y4 carol concert at 2.15pm. 

Friday 15th December Y5 and Y6 carol concert at 2.15pm. 

Friday 15th December PTA Wrap Room 

Monday 18th December School Christmas lunch. 

Monday 18th December Rocksteady concert, 2.00pm. 

Friday 22nd December Christmas jumper day. 

School is closed on Monday 8th January 2024 for INSET (staff training.) 

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

 

Parking 

We have received another complaint from a local resident regarding illegal and 
thoughtless parking.  The resident is struggling to get on and off his property 
because some parents’/carers are parking on pavements, blocking roads and 
parking across his drive. This is causing him considerable stress as he needs to 
use a van for work throughout the day. 

This is not the first time that the  resident has spoken to us and we have urged 
him to forward any photographic evidence he has to the police. I am sure you 
can empathise with his situation and ask you to please park considerately 
and within the law. Thank you. 



See you on Monday. 
from Miss Glenny 

Associate Headteacher 


